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Dear Parents and Children 

 
Hopefully, I have manged to have a chat with most families over the past couple of weeks.  It 
was lovely to speak with you.  I spoke to a few children too which was lovely. I really miss 
you all.  
 
We continue to be incredibly appreciative of all your efforts to home school during this time.  
We know that some of you are juggling working from home, multiple children and limited 
devices.  A massive thank you!  We hope that the activities which are set on SeeSaw are 
helping to keep some sort of routine.  Thank you also for all the lovely comments about our 
teachers.  They are doing a great job and I am very proud of them. 
 
Many of you have  asked about the plans to re-open school  before the summer holidays.  At 
the moment, we have no indication from Welsh Government as to when this could be.  If I 
receive any information I will share this with you.  
 
There will be no activities set next week as it is half term. 
I hope you have a good week.  
 
Keep safe.  
 
Mrs Knight 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan’s Lockdown 

I’ve been keeping busy, doing my school work with mummy and daddy. 

I’ve been enjoying playing with my little sister called Freya inside and outside in the beautiful 
weather. 

We’ve been busy planting new planters in the garden, I’ve been playing with my diggers and my 
daddy built me a new den in the top field of our garden. 

We’ve busy baking cakes and decorating them, we also decided to move my bedroom around to 
create more room for me to play with my toys with Freya. 

I’ve enjoyed all the different activities we’ve been doing, the weather has helped by allowing us to 
go outside to play everyday! We really, really enjoyed Easter day and had a hunt outside in the 
garden. The Easter bunny had left a note on our doorstep wishing us all a very happy and safe 
Easter. 

I have missed my friends at Ysgol Bro Famau and think of them often and what they might be 
doing. 

I am also missing my Grandma and Grandad who live in Llanferres and my Naini and Taid that live 
in Cynwyd and my Anti Alice, Uncle Adie and Jodie and Olivia that live in Penyffordd. I look forward 
to seeing them again once this Coronavirus has ended. I will be giving them plenty of kisses and 
cuddles and presents. 

I hope everyone is looking after themselves and to take care and stay safe. 

See you all soon 

Jonathan Newsam 

 

 

                                                                                                    

  

                                                                                                                        

Life in Lockdown 

Here are some of your experiences of lockdown.  If you would like yours to appear in 

next week’s newsletter please send them to me.   

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ysgol Bro Famau Website 

 

The new website has been up and running for a few months now.  

Please register for notifications which will keep you updated of 

events and information. 

 

www.ysgolbrofamau.co.uk 

  

 
 

UNICEF- ARTICLE OF THE WEEK 
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/resources/teaching-resources/guidance-

assemblies-lessons/article-of-the-week/ 

 

UNICEF are producing lovely resources for an Article of the Week. If you click 
on the link above, it will take you to the link to UNICEF’s Right Respecting Page. 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/resources/teaching-resources/guidance-assemblies-lessons/article-of-the-week/
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/resources/teaching-resources/guidance-assemblies-lessons/article-of-the-week/

